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ABOUT US OUR COMMUNITIES WAYS TO GIVE

SHO is sending a heartfelt THANK YOU to everyone who contributed to
our year-end fundraising efforts!

We are THRILLED to announce that we

EXCEEDED our year-end goal, raising OVER

$24,000! This incredible achievement reflects

the COMPASSION and SUPPORT of our

community. These funds are directly

IMPACTING our residents by ENHANCING their

living experiences through IMPROVED

amenities, personalized care programs, and

vibrant community activities that foster

CONNECTION and engagement. Together, we

are making a REAL difference in the lives of

those we serve, ensuring they live with DIGNITY

and JOY. We appreciate your SUPPORT year-

round.

Park Hill Residents crafting

Valentine day cards.

Donate Now

We are also celebrating that the
​number of our monthly donors tripled!

Please consider enrolling in monthly donations.

Mission Moment
As you have heard, Barth Hotel Assisted living, a SHO community, closed its doors on January 10,

2025. The SHO team relocated all 53 residents.

https://seniorhousingoptions.org/about-sho/
https://seniorhousingoptions.org/become-a-resident/communities/
https://seniorhousingoptions.org/donate-volunteer/donate-now/
https://coloradogives.org/donate/seniorhousingoptions
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=8bca9dfb-4ffc-4c31-8930-7cad2c253123


​We want to thank the Colorado Assisted Living communities and many professionals that work with older

adults that helped us with this monumental task. We are fortunate that 21 Barth residents now are at

home in one of our other four Assisted Living communities. Six Barth team members also found a

position at one of our Affordable Housing or Assisted Living Communities.

Raymond moved into the Barth in 2023. He

has been at Park Hill for two months. He

says "I like the staff and food at Park Hill.

Everyone is so nice."

Brad was a resident at the Barth Hotel since

2017. He misses the Barth but he is

adjusting to being at Cinnamon Park

Assisted Living.

Originally from Calgary, Mike says Mesa

Vista Assisted Living reminds him of home.

"It's utopia. Thank you for getting me up

here." Mike had been a resident of the Barth

since 2017.

John (not his real name), a Barth resident

since 2018, is looking forward to fishing the

minute the weather is warmer.

Madison House has been voted best

assisted living in Montezuma County since

2010.

Your donations make a difference in the lives of our residents.

Donate today

The Park Hill Adult Day Program is Open!

https://coloradogives.org/donate/seniorhousingoptions


The Park Hill Adult Day Program opened its doors on

February 10, 2025. The Adult Day Program serves

people impacted by Dementia and will provide both

social connection and engagement, as well as memory

enrichment and new experiences for participants. Our

program can also provide caregivers with the break

from caregiving that they need during the day, and

help them continue to care for their loved ones at

home by freeing up time, energy and resources. The

cost of the program is intentionally priced at an

accessible cost point to serve a critical need in the

community. We offer programming and enrichment

that not only keeps participants safe, but helps them

maintain and build new neuropathways, which can

help slow dementia and improve the experience of

aging. A day program like ours can help keep people

out of institutional care communities and help them

age in place. To enroll or for more information call

303-818-6775 or email

CFisk@SeniorHousingOptions.org.

Visit our Adult Day
Website

Visit our website SeniorHousingOptions.org for more information or
to apply to become a resident at our Independent Living or Assisted
Living communities.

​Senior Housings Options, founded in

1979, is a Colorado non-profit that

owns/manages five independent

living apartment homes and four

assisted living communities in

Denver, Longmont, Cortez, and

Parachute, Colorado for older adults

and adults with disabilities.

https://seniorhousingoptions.org/become-a-resident/adult-day-program/
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